
School Census Day  

Thursday 16th January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Did you know that the Government calculates part of our funding based on the 
number of pupils that have a meal on School Census Day. Please help the 
school maximise our funding by encouraging your child to have a  school meal 
on Thursday 16th January 2020. If your child has never tried a school meal 
before this is a great opportunity for them to try a meal whilst helping the 
school at the same time. 

Meals cost £2.34 payable on ParentPay for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6  

Meals are free for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 


